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Mr. John Therriauh, A ssnitant Clerk.
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph SL, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

L/i ‘r/’3

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therrianlt:

I am writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from
certain State of Illinois air pollution contt’oI requirements. It is a reasonable request for a small
amount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benefit our local economy, As alderman of the 1e

Ward of the City of Waukegan, I strongly urge you to help safeguard the jobs of the 150 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates its illinois plants safely and with integrity and is committed to
supporting local communities surrounding its plants. It always does an excellent job of explaming
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with stale and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first. But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
time and again it understands its role as an engaged corporate citizen of our community. And like
every community in Illinois, we need business to provide iobs and contribute dollars to our
economies and government budgets.

Like others in its industry, Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially due to
depressed energy prices at the same time it’s required to make additional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

ihe temporary relief requested by Midwest Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of’ financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layo1li, The
Wa.ukegan generating station provides good jobs ftw our residents and much—needed tax dollars
for government services and schools.’lt invests time, energy and dollars in our community.

I urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to approve Midwest Generation’s request.

Thank yog for considering and registering our comment.

Cunn ingjiarn
Alderman, I Ward

7

January 22, 2013

Sincerely,

cc: C. Parnell
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January 22, 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk I%
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite I l500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 1324

Dear Mr. Therrianit:

I am writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for ternporaty relief from
certain State of Illinois air pollution control requirements. It is a reasonable request for a small
amount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benetit our local economy. As alderman of the 3d

Ward of the City of Watikegari, I strong’y urge you to help safeguard the jobs of the L50 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates its Illinois plants safely and with integrity and is committed to
supporting local communities scoTounding its plants, it always does an excellent job of explaining
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with state and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first. But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
time and again it understands its role as an engaged corporate citizen of our community .And like
every community in Illinois. we need business to provide jobs and contribute dollars to our
econonues and government budgets.

Like others in its industry. Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially clue to
depressed energy prices at the same time it’s required to make additional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

The temporary relief requested by’ M’hiwest Generation is intended to kelp the company manage
through a period of tinancial hardship and hopeflully avoid plants closings and layoffs. The
Waukegan generating station provides good jobs for our residents and muchneecled tax dollars
for government services and schools, It invests time, energy and dollar in our community,

I urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to approve Midwest Generation’s request.

Thank you for considering and registering our comment.

Sincerely, /JJA_

Greg Momo
Alderman. 3° Ward

cc: Charles Parnell
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January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W Randolph St.. Suite I 1.500
Chtcago. IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

lam writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from
certain State of Illinois air pollution control requirements. ii is a reasonable request for a small
amount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benefit our local economy. As alderman of the
4th Ward of the City of Waukegan, I strongly urge you to help safeguard the jobs of the 150 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates is Illinois plants safely and with integrity and is carrunitted to
supporting local communities surrounding its plants. It always does an excellent job ofeplaining
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with state and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first. But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
tirn.e and again it understands its role as an engaged corporate citizen of our community. And like
every community in Illinois, we need business to provide jobs and contribute dollars to our
economies and govern merit budgets.

Like others in its industry, Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially due to
depressed energy prices at the same time it’s required to make additional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

‘the temporary relief requested by M’dwest Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layoffs. The
Waukegan generating station provides good jobs for our reside:nts and much—needed tax dollars
tar government services and schools, It invests time, ener’ and dollars in our community.

I urge the Illinois Pollution (‘ontrol Board to approve Midwest Generaiions request.

Thank you for considering and registering our comment,

Sincerely,

Alderman, 4th Ward

cc: C’harles Parnell
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Januaiy 22. 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk ‘1
Illinois Pollution Control Board
l0( W Randolph St., Suite 11—500
Chicago, ft. 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generition’s Requested Viriance, i)ocket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Theniault:

[am writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief froni
certain State of Illinois air pollution control requirements. It is a reasonable request for a small
amount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benefit our local economy As alderman of the 5h

Ward of the City of Waukeoan, I strongly urge you to help safeguard the jobs of the 150 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates its Illinois plants safely and with integrity and is committed to
supportmg local communities surrounding its plants. It always does an excellent job of explaining
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with state and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
time and again it understands its role as an engaged corporate citizen of our community. And like
every’ community in Illinois, we need business to provide jobs and contribute dollars to our
economies and government budgets.

Like others in its industry, Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially due to
depressed energy prices at the same time it’s required to make additional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

The temporary relief requested by Midwest Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layoffs. The
Waukegan generating station provide good jobs for our residents and much-needed tax dollars
for government services and schools. .lt invests time, energy and dollars in our community.

I urse the Illinois Pollution Control Board to approve Midwest Generation’s request.

Thank von for considering and registering our comment.

/ Edith iSewsom
Aideurmu, 5 Ward

cc: C. Parnell
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January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therrianit, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Reqicsted Variance, Docket No. PC1 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

[am writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for temporaly relief from
certain State of Illinois air pollution control requirements. It is a reasonable request for a small
tuiiount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benefit our local economy. As alderman of the 6
Ward of the City of Waukegan, I strongly urge you to help safeguard the iobs of the 150 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates its Illinois plants safely and with integrity and is committed to
supporting local communities surrou ding its plants. It always does an excellent job of explaining
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with state and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first. But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
time and again it understands its role as an engaged cmporale citizen of our community. And like
every conimunitv in Illinois, we need business to provide jobs and contribute dollars to our
economies and government budgets.

Like others in its industry, Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially due to
depressed energy prices at the same time it’s required to make addhional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

The temporary relief requested by Midwest Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layoffs. The
Waukegan generating station provide good jobs for our residents and much-needed tax dollars
for goernmcnl services antI schools. It invests time, energy and dollars in our community.

I urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to approve Midwest Generation’s request.

thank you for considering and registering our comment.

Sincer y,

Larr’ TenPas
Alderman, 6 Ward

cc: C. Parnell



IDJanuary 2, 20b

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite I 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Then’iault:

I am writing to express my support for Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief tiom
certain State of illinois air pollution control requirements. it is a reasonable request for a small
amount of regulatory flexibility that can greatly benefit our local economy. As alderman of the 9
Ward of the City’ of Waukegan, I strongly urge you to help safeguard the iobs of the 150 local
residents who work at the Waukegan generating station.

Midwest Generation operates its Illinois plants safely and with integrity and is committed to
supporting local communities surrounding its plants. It always does an excellent job of explaining
its environmental responsibilities and compliance with state and federal regulations.

Obviously health and safety considerations come first. But Midwest Generation has demonstrated
time and again it understands its role as an engaged corporate citizen of our community. And like
every community in Illinois, we need business to provide jobs and contribute dollars to our
economies and government budgets.

Like others in its industry, Midwest Generation is going through a tough time financially due to
depressed energy’ prices at the same time it’s required to make additional capital investments to
meet new air quality regulations.

The temporaiy relief requested by Midwest Generation is intended to help the company manage
through a period of financial hardship and hopefully avoid plants closings and layoftit. The
Waukegan generating station provides good jobs for our residents and much—needed tax dollars
for government services and schools. It invests time, energy and dollars in our community.

.1 urge the illinois Pollution Control Board to approve Midwest Generation’s request.

Thank you for considering and registering our comment.

Sincerely,


